
 
Businesses Supporting Education 

Dear Potential Donor,

Subject: Request for Corporate Sponsorship for Curie Elementary PTA

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to you on behalf 
of Curie Elementary PTA, a dedicated parent-teacher association committed to 
providing exceptional educational experiences and opportunities to the students of 
Curie Elementary School, located here in University City. We firmly believe that 
collaboration between parents, teachers, and the community is crucial in creating a 
nurturing and enriching educational experience for our children.

We are reaching out to you today with a sincere request for corporate sponsorship. As a 
public elementary school, we often face financial challenges in funding various 
initiatives and programs that directly benefit our students. Your generous support as a 
corporate sponsor can make a significant impact on the success and development of 
our students. By partnering with us, you will contribute to the following initiatives:

1. Educational Enrichment: Your sponsorship will enable us to provide additional 
learning resources and materials that enhance the curriculum, such as books, 
educational technology tools, and hands-on learning materials. These resources 
will empower our students to explore and excel in their academic pursuits. 

2. Extracurricular Activities: We believe in the importance of a well-rounded 
education, which includes offering a wide range of extracurricular activities. Your 
support will enable us to organize Art, Music, P.E. and Visual and Performing 
Arts, and assemblies that foster students' talents, interests, and social 
development. 

3. Community Engagement: We strive to foster strong connections between our 
school, families, and the local community. With your sponsorship, we can 
organize community events, family nights, and workshops that promote 
collaboration, diversity, and unity among our students, parents, and community 
members. 



4. Technology Advancement: In today's digital age, it is essential for our students to 
have access to cutting-edge technology. Your sponsorship will help us upgrade 
our computer labs, invest in new devices, and provide training for teachers to 
ensure our students are equipped with the skills necessary for their future 
success. 

Your generous contribution will directly impact the educational experience of our 
students. We highly value our corporate sponsors and believe in recognizing your 
support. As a token of our gratitude, we offer various recognition opportunities, and 
tiers:

Bronze Level: $300

• Recognition on our website and social media platforms.
• Mention in our school newsletters.

Silver Level: $500

• All benefits of the Bronze Level.
• Logo placement on the 2023 Curie Jog-A-Thon Tee Shirt (over 500 students and 

teachers will be wearing this shirt)
• Logo placement on event banners and promotional materials.

Gold Level: $700

• All benefits of the Silver Level.
• Special mention during school events and PTA meetings.

Platinum Level: $1000

• All benefits of the Gold Level.
• Exclusive signage at PTA-sponsored events.
• Invitation to a private appreciation event.

Diamond Level: $1500

• All benefits of the Platinum Level.
• Premier logo placement on all promotional materials.
• Individual Banner with Company Logo placed year-round on Governor Dr.



We genuinely appreciate any level of support your organization can provide. Your 
contribution, no matter the size, will have a lasting impact on the education and well-
being of our students.

To make a donation, please send your contribution to the following address:

Curie Elementary School

Attn: PTA Business Sponsorship / Danielle Thomas 

4080 Governor Drive

San Diego, CA 92122

Please make checks payable to “Curie Elementary PTA." 

Donations are tax-deductable; our Tax ID is 95-6208116. Your donation will directly 
support the educational initiatives and programs at Curie Elementary School.

For further inquiries or to discuss donation details, please feel free to reach out to 
Danielle Thomas, our VP of Ways and Means. She can be reached via email at 
waysandmeans@curiepta.org or by phone at 619-384-4627. She will be happy to assist 
you and provide any additional information you may need.

Thank you for considering our request and for your dedication to supporting education. 
We are excited about the prospect of partnering with you and working together to create 
a brighter future for the students of Curie Elementary School.
With gratitude and warm regards,

Danielle Thomas
VP Ways and Means 
Curie Elementary

mailto:waysandmeans@curiepta.org


BUSINESS CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 

Check here to be featured in the 
directory if you are a Curie parent! 
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Address:
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Email:

Phone 
Number(s):

Donation 
Amount:

$


